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      BY E-MAIL  
 
March 27, 2012 
 
Daniel Gillenwater 
Project Engineer 
Hydromega Services Inc. 
1134 Ste-Catherine West 
12th Floor 
Montreal  PQ  H3B 1H4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gillenwater: 
 
 
Re: Okikendawt Hydro L.P. 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

Board File No. EB-2011-0366  
 

 
On March 20, 2012, the Board received your request for a written confirmation of the 
Board’s verbal no review of Okikendawt Hydro L.P.’s notice under section 81 of the 
Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 of its proposal to construct and own a 44 kV distribution 
line that will be connecting to the Hydro One Networks Inc.’s (“HONI”) local network.  
 
The Board understands that the proposed distribution asset will be constructed and 
used solely for the purpose of conveying electricity produced by the Okikendawt 
Hydroelectric Project up to the HONI network and for no other purpose.  
 
As verbally indicated to you on January 16, 2012, this letter confirms that the Board will 
not issue a notice of review of the proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


